
INFORMATION ON CRIMINAL/TRAFFIC COURT OPERATIONS 
DURING EMPLOYEE FURLOUGHS 

 
Superior Court employees will be furloughed during the following dates: 

• November 23 – November 25, 2020 
• December 21 – December 24, 2020 
• December 28 – December 31, 2020 
• April 28, 2021 

Criminal/Traffic 
The Criminal/Traffic Department will have limited court operations and phone hours during the 
furlough dates. Court hearings will be limited to in-custody arraignment proceedings in Santa 
Barbara department 8 and Santa Maria department 9. The clerk’s office will remain closed to in-
person transactions. Phone hours will be available from 9:00 a.m. to noon. If you would like to 
make a payment or for case information please visit https://portal.sbcourts.org/CASBPORTAL/  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.sbcourts.org%2FCASBPORTAL%2F&data=04%7C01%7Chmiller%40sbcourts.org%7Cd04e239bbbd8467b3a1f08d88b3a8409%7C4a1d091552d847db8133b686194f77c7%7C0%7C0%7C637412430724204999%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=WSn2LkhYwmd3G0XSAQE4LM4a%2Fn2%2BmjF3hb0JjW7yNZY%3D&reserved=0

